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Product Database Panasonic Panasonic Cameras

Panasonic    Cameras  as grid

2023

Panasonic Lumix
DC-S5II

Announced 2 months
ago

24 megapixels | 3″
screen | Full frame
sensor

Check prices
Read preview

Panasonic Lumix
DC-S5IIX

Announced 2 months
ago

24 megapixels | 3″
screen | Full frame
sensor

Check prices

2022

Panasonic Lumix DC-
GH6

Announced Feb 22, 2022

25 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read review

2021

Panasonic Lumix
DC-BS1H

Announced Oct 7, 2021

24 megapixels | Full
frame sensor

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-GH5 II (Lumix
DC-GH5M2)

Announced May 25,
2021

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$1,297.99
Read review

2020

Panasonic Cameras
HAVE YOUR SAY

Semifinals: Roger Deakins vs Jordan Drake

Roger Deakins

Jordan Drake

Total voters: 633

@DPREVIEW

LATEST REVIEWS

Fujifilm X-H2
review

89%

Canon RF16mm F2.8 STM
video review

Fujifilm X-T5

Canon EOS R6 II
review

91%

Canon EOS R5 C video review

See all reviews »

FINISHED CHALLENGES

25.4%

74.6%

MY SHORTLIST EMPTY



Panasonic Lumix
DC-BGH1

Announced Oct 13, 2020

10 megapixels |
Four Thirds sensor

$1,997.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-S5

Announced Sep 2, 2020

24 megapixels | 3″
screen | Full frame
sensor

$1,497.99 -
$4,195.98
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-G100 (Lumix DC-
G110)

Announced Jun 24, 2020

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$547.99 - $695.98
Read review

2019

Panasonic Lumix
DC-S1H

Announced May 31,
2019

24 megapixels | 3.2″
screen | Full frame
sensor

$3,497.99 -
$3,895.98
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-G95

Announced Apr 5, 2019

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$997.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-G90 (Lumix DC-
G91)

Announced Apr 5, 2019

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DC-FZ1000 II

Announced Feb 18, 2019

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 25 – 400
mm (16×)

$847.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-ZS80 (Lumix DC-
TZ95)

Announced Feb 18, 2019

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 720
mm (30×)

$444.94 - $447.99

Panasonic Lumix
DC-S1

Announced Feb 1, 2019

24 megapixels | 3.2″
screen | Full frame
sensor

$2,498.00 -
$5,495.98
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-S1R

Announced Feb 1, 2019

47 megapixels | 3.2″
screen | Full frame
sensor

$3,697.99 -
$6,697.98
Read review

2018

Panasonic Lumix
DC-LX100 II

Announced Aug 22,
2018

17 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 75 mm
(3.1×)

$997.99 - $1,095.98
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-TS7 (Lumix DC-
FT7)

Announced May 11,
2018

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 28 – 128
mm (4.6×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DC-GX9

Announced Feb 13, 2018

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-ZS200 (Lumix
DC-TZ200)

Announced Feb 13, 2018

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 360
mm (15×)

$597.99
Read review

MOST POPULAR CAMERAS

Fujifilm X-H2

Canon EOS R6 Mark II

OM System OM-5

Sony a7R V

Sony a7 IV

Nikon Z9

Fujifilm X-H2S

Fujifilm X-T4

Canon EOS R7

Fujifilm X-T5

Popular interchangable lens cameras »

Popular compact cameras »

FEATURES

Discover more challenges »

Iron & Sky by wam7
from Iron Sky by Paolo Nutini

8.4%

4.9%

2.6%

2.3%

1.7%

1.1%

1.1%

0.9%

0.9%

0.9%

IN-DEPTH TESTING

Latest Camera Reviews
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Panasonic Lumix
DC-GF10 (GF90)

Announced Feb 1, 2018

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DC-GH5S

Announced Jan 8, 2018

10 megapixels | 3.2″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$1,699.99 -
$2,697.98
Read review

2017

Panasonic Lumix
DC-G9

Announced Nov 8, 2017

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$997.99 - $1,995.98
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-ZS70 (Lumix DC-
TZ90)

Announced Apr 19, 2017

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 720
mm (30×)

$347.99 - $495.98
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-GX850 (Lumix
DC-GX800 / Lumix
DC-GF9)

Announced Jan 4, 2017

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DC-FZ80 (Lumix DC-
FZ82)

Announced Jan 4, 2017

18 megapixels | 3″
screen | 20 – 1200
mm (60×)

$397.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix DC-
GH5

Announced Jan 4, 2017

20 megapixels | 3.2″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$1,397.99 -
$3,595.98
Read review

2016

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-LX10 (Lumix
DMC-LX15)

Announced Sep 19, 2016

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 72 mm
(3×)

$447.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-FZ2500 (Lumix
DMC-FZ2000)

Announced Sep 19,
2016

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 480
mm (20×)

$897.99

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-G85 (Lumix
DMC-G80)

Announced Sep 19,
2016

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-GX85 (Lumix
DMC-GX80 / Lumix
DMC-GX7 Mark II)

Announced Apr 5, 2016

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$597.99 - $642.94

TOP THREADS

116 Give Your Thoughts to Amazon thread

BEYOND THE STUDIO TESTS

Feature Articles and Videos

SEE HOW WE SEE

Sample Galleries

REAL WORLD PERFORMANCE

Field Test Videos

THROWBACK THURSDAY

Classic Cameras from Days Past

WHAT'S THAT NOISE?

Shedding some light on the
sources of noise
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Read review Read review Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-GF8

Announced Feb 15, 2016

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-ZS100 (Lumix
DMC-TZ100)

Announced Jan 5, 2016

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 25 – 250
mm (10×)

$397.99 - $597.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-ZS60 (Lumix
DMC-TZ80)

Announced Jan 5, 2016

18 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 720
mm (30×)

$247.99 - $447.99

2015

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-GX8

Announced Jul 16, 2015

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-FZ300

Announced Jul 16, 2015

12 megapixels | 3″
screen | 25 – 600
mm (24×)

$447.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-G7

Announced May 18,
2015

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

$499.99 - $697.99
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-GF7

Announced Jan 20, 2015

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read preview

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-TS6 (Lumix
DMC-FT6)

Announced Jan 5, 2015

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | 28 – 128
mm (4.6×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-TS30 (Lumix
DMC-FT30)

Announced Jan 5, 2015

16 megapixels | 2.7″
screen | 25 – 100
mm (4×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-SZ10

Announced Jan 5, 2015

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 288
mm (12×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-ZS45 (Lumix
DMC-TZ57)

Announced Jan 5, 2015

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 480
mm (20×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-ZS50 (Lumix
DMC-TZ70)

Announced Jan 5, 2015

12 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 720
mm (30×)

Check prices
Read review

2014

101 ***Where to go now thread***

58 ***DPReview Shutdown Thread -Nikon Z -Pt ...

51 Where are you going/ have gone/ will you go?

48 Good photography forums at fredmiranda.c...

47 ***News on DPRevived.com***

40 DSLR or Mirrorless, which is better? Last cha...

38 My days with Pentax - reminiscing - photos

33 12-100 f/4 or 35-100 f/2.8 for indoors?

29 Sigma Camera Users Group Facebook

29 Did Cell Phones Kill DPR ?

28 Flickr Group

26 Which lens for sports, Nikon Z 24-120, Tamro...

26 * The Weekly Image Thread 23 03 23 #770 *

25 DPR Replacement

24 Building my system from scratch

24 Something wrong with Fredmiranda.com

24 GM-5 - Plan for 3 primes: 15 / 20 or 25 / 45

24 ***Post-DPR Forum Options***

22 Second body suggestion to OM-1
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Panasonic Lumix
DMC-LX100

Announced Sep 15, 2014

13 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 75 mm
(3.1×)

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-GM5

Announced Sep 15,
2014

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-FZ1000

Announced Jun 12, 2014

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 25 – 400
mm (16×)

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-GH4

Announced Feb 7, 2014

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | Four Thirds
sensor

Check prices
Read review

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-ZS35 (Lumix
DMC-TZ55)

Announced Jan 6, 2014

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 480
mm (20×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-ZS40 (Lumix
DMC-TZ60)

Announced Jan 6, 2014

18 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 720
mm (30×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-SZ8

Announced Jan 6, 2014

16 megapixels | 3″
screen | 24 – 288
mm (12×)

Check prices

Panasonic Lumix
DMC-LZ40

Announced Jan 6, 2014

20 megapixels | 3″
screen | 22 – 924
mm (42×)

Check prices
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